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Connie Rossi

From: Viviana < >

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 2:44 PM

To: Alex Singbush; Al Sizer

Subject: Comment to your notice of Application

Monday August 30, 2024 

  

Re: Notice of Application   Files #751-2/24-15 

 

Mr. Alex Singbush, 

Manager of Development Approvals, Planning Services 

Greater Sudbury 

  

I am writing this to voice my comments of the application that has been proposed by the city in regard to 

the application for the existing building (281 Falconbridge Road, Sudbury) to be converted into a hotel or 

shared housing use. 

My concerns which have been ongoing and continue with the property behind Barrington Street, is only in 

regards to the ditches that are behind our property of Barrington Street.  I have been informed on 

numerous occasions that these ditches belong to the city and maintenance is up to the city. 

With that being said my concerns remain with regards to: 

-In the summer no cutting of grass or picking up grass or leaves in the fall.  If this doesn't happen the 

catch basin doesn’t serve its purpose.  The area must be kept clear during all seasons to ensure that the 

water flows to the catch basin properly. 

-In the winter, the building snow removal crews from 281 Falconbridge Road)  consistently push the 

snow into the fences at the back of our property.  With all the land that 281 Falconbridge Road has, why 

can’t they move the snow away from our yards and drain their own snow on their own side of the property 

and not force us to be completely swamped in the spring.  A ditch was made behind the area in order to 

help with the water flow, but how can it help if it's either full or leaves, grass, or snow, ice etc. .  

I have allowed for a catch basin in the back for this purpose and a 5 ft easement in order to help with the 

drainage of the yards and still no resolution from the city to prevent this from happening every year.   

So I’m requesting that the city follow through to maintain the ditches at the back of the property as well 

as with the new proposal of the property to have the crews stop pushing snow into our fences and 

damaging them.  

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from . Learn why this is 

important  
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Regards, 

Viviana Curridor,   

33 Barrington Street, Sudbury, ON  ( ) 

  

  

cc-Al Sizer (Ward 8) 


